
 
 
 
 
Mr. Gary Widerburg 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
Re: Manti Telephone Company 
 Docket No. 13-999-04 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 
The Lifeline Reform Order (Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 12-11) requires eligible 
telecommunications carriers (ETCs) to annually re-certify the eligibility of every Lifeline 
subscriber.  The Company is unable to meet this requirement as the Utah Division of Public 
Utilities (DPU) and the Utah Department of Workforce Services are still in the process of 
providing the necessary information for matching program-based eligibility for wireline Lifeline 
subscribers in the state of Utah. 
 
Upon receipt of the re-certification data from the DPU, the Company will file an amended FCC 
Form 555. 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the Form 555 that was filed with the FCC and Universal Service 
Administrative Company (USAC). 
 
If you should need additional information or have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact me at 719.594.5821 or by email at rhendershot@gvnw.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ray Hendershot 
Vice President 
 
 
cc:  Manti Telephone Company. 
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